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Our summer is quickly coming to an end. We really did have a great 
summer together. We were lucky enough to get some bowling in, 
enjoyed many great parks and even some splash pads. Thank you 
all for making sure your child had money for the activities, arrived on 
time and with everything they needed. 

This month our numbers are a little higher so we might not be able to 
get out and about as much as we have before. As of now we don’t 
have any fieldtrips scheduled for August. Please read the notes 
posted on our clipboard, that’s where we will be posting our 
updated plans. 

Miss Emma will be starting her Junior year of college at Illinois State 
University. Her last day with us August 7th.  

By now each of you have let SD129 know of your choice, either 
Blended Learning or Virtual Learning. We can’t imagine this was an 
easy decision for some of you. What a crazy world we are living in. 
The good thing is that the children will do fine in whatever situation 
your family decided to choose. 

We are really hoping next summer can be “back to normal” and we 
will be able to go back to our fun pool time, more fieldtrips, and Mr. 
Chris! Have a great school year! 

 

 


